
Research and Development

20 years ago,   Australian Fresh Corporation funded the research of Dr.Satoshi Mikami into   the
production of Bay Lobsters (Moreton Bay Bugs) in captivity

     

The research is now complete and the Bay Lobster is now ready to be   introduced to the world!

     

Have a look at the potential of this product at   www.australianbaylobster.com.au
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